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June 18, 2009

Malcolm Blunt

Wychwood House

Roayl Court, Fiddlers Green Lane
GL 51 OSF

UK

Dear Mr. Blunt,

This 1s in reply to your note recently sent to our staff referring to our March 3, 2005 letter to you
regarding testimony from the records of the Church Committee.

James Mathis thoroughly investigated this issue when preparing to compose his March 3 letter. It is our
understanding that the ARRB thoroughly investigated the whereabouts of Church Committee testimony.
Mr. Mathis was able to shed further light on the subject, which he outlined in his letter. At the passing
of the Act, the CIA understood that they needed to examine all of their files for records that could
reasonably be considered assassination-related.

We do not believe that there is anything further that NARA can do to locate these 33 citations.

Sincerely,

AT Ay

MARTHA WAGNER MURPHY
Acting Chief
Special Access and FOIA Staff
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